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CANDIDACY FOR VACANCIES THAT WILL OCCUR ON THE 

Inter-American Commission on Human Rights, for which an election will be held at the thirty-seventh regular session 

OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

(Guatemala)

Permanent Mission of Guatemala
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
M12-OEA-G.1.4
No. 625-06

December 1, 2006
Dear Mr. Executive Secretary:

I have the pleasure of addressing  you in connection with the elections for membership on the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) that will be held in the context of the thirty-seventh regular session of the OAS General Assembly, in June 2007, in Panama.

In that election, the Government of Guatemala has decided to present the candidacy of Mr. Frank La Rue for membership on the Commission.

The nomination of Mr. La Rue reaffirms Guatemala’s interest in the protection and promotion of human rights at both the national and international levels.  His curriculum vitae is attached.
Sincerely yours,
Francisco Villagrán de León
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Dr. Santiago Cantón
Executive Secretary
Inter-American Commission on Human Rights
Washington, D.C.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2006/AG03349-1.pdf  (Curriculum del Sr. Frank Rafael La Rué L.)
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